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As a retired nurse-midwife who provided care at OHSU and Tuality Hospitals, I 

support this bill. Newborn bloodspot screening is meant to be universal; expanding 

reimbursement to any who pay out of pocket will allow many families to access this 

important screening who have previously been excluded by cost.  I also support the 

changes to the Advisory Board.  Thank you for considering this important bill. 


